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I am a resident of Washington County where many people struggle to make a living. 
Jobs are needed here, but not from short term labor in mines that will deplete our 
environment and endanger the health of all. I stand firmly for An Act to Amend 
Provisions of the Maine Metallic Mineral Mining Act to Advance Health Equity and 
Improve the Well-being of Vulnerable Populations


